
Dear Dr. Horgan and the Editorial Team, 
 
Thank you for accepting our paper for publication, pending the correction of a few minor 
revisions. In the revised document now uploaded, I have addressed all the technical 
comments provided and included the appropriate references where requested. 
Additionally, I have consolidated the concluding remarks into a single cohesive 
paragraph. 
 
I hope these changes meet your expectations and that the paper is now ready for 
publication. I greatly appreciate all the hard work, time, and patience you and your 
team have dedicated to this paper over the past year. 
Thank you again for your support. 
 
Best regards, 
Emma Pearce 
 
 


